
 

Pike-Delta-York Local School District 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a special meeting of the Board of Education of 

the Pike-Delta-York Local School District, Fulton County, Ohio.  The meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, July 7th, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. at the Board of Education office, 504 Fernwood Street, 

Delta, Ohio. 

The following item/s will be considered: 

Board Work Session - Finances 

Upon request to the Treasurer/CFO, the District shall make reasonable accommodations for a 

disabled person to be able to participate in the activity 

  

    

Sunday, July 5, 2020      Matt A. Feasel, Treasurer/CFO 

       Pike-Delta-York Local School District 

 


